
 
 
For Immediate Release, March 20, 2020 
Augusta, GA  
 
“From Mozart to Motown” has a new date of June 19, 2020 
 
“From Mozart to Motown- An Evening with Russell Joel Brown” has a new concert date of June 19th at The 
Historic Miller Theater. This show will be a high-energy, tour de force performance by Broadway actor and 
Augusta native, Russell Joel Brown. Backed by a 7-piece band and 15-member high school student ensemble, the 
show features 10 different styles of music: classical, spirituals, Broadway, jazz, blues, country, African, R & B, 
rock, and gospel. Proceeds will benefit Boys With A Future. 
 
Tickets are available at The Miller Theater on May 1st. Group sales went fast so people are encouraged to buy 
quickly. To be added to the email database for show updates and specials please email 
mozart2motown@gmail.com. 
 
 
# # # 
For more information, photos, or to schedule an interview please contact Rhian Swain at 
rhian@redwolfadvertising.com or call 706-993-1551 
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